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Governor expresses displeasure on the state of Naharlagun Railway Station 

 

 

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Shri JP Rajkhowa paid a surprise visit to 

Railway Station, Naharlagun in the evening on 3rd June 2015. He inspected the 

bogies, hygiene, security setup, amenities for the passengers and catering services. 

He was surprised to find inadequate arrangements at the Station. There was no 

provision for supply of drinking water, tea, food stuff etc. as not a single shop 

licenced. 

The Governor expressed displeasure on the state of the Railway Station. He pointed 

that although the Railway is new and launched by Hon’ble Prime Minister of India 

Shri Narendra Modi with much fanfare, but the wagons are very old. The Station is 

under-staff and cleanliness is not in accordance to the vision of Prime Minister’s 

Swachchh Bharat.  

Interacting with railway officials, the Governor pointed that the bogies should be 

replaced with new ones, cleanliness must be maintained at all cost and it should be 

adequately staffed. 

Accompanied by First Lady of the State Smt Rita Rajkhowa, the Governor also 

visited the Naharlagun helipad. 
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